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Central Region had another busy month in August!  
Welcome to Cullen, one of our new members!  

Our August drop-in theme was “Going on a Picnic,” we had fun playing games and challenging our memories. We continue to celebrate our success! We also had a lot of birthdays and a wedding anniversary to celebrate!

At the SARTAC meetings we learned about “sharing your story for political purposes”, and many more topics that we share with our regional group. Justin wrote up a nice script for calling your legislators and we are preparing to make phone calls on different bills. 

Beth attended the NACDD national self-advocate meeting, and Sam and Beth attended the “Advocates of the Roundtable” national discussion.
Fran and Beth are reviewing the SMD agreement forms others are talking about Supported Decision making. Thank you to Marie Hennessey and Anne Fracht for the great presentation on SDM to our regional group!Some of our regional members are busy planning for a leadership summit in the fall with other self-advocates across the state. 

John Mullaly continues to help our group members stay calm at meetings with yoga breathing.

Self-advocates in our region are very active with grant work and trainings. We are planning trainings for Arc of Opportunity and the South Valley DDS Area Office.

Dr. Sally shared a guide to “Building your Immunity” which some of our regional members attended.  

Deb and Monique continued to attend the monthly REDD meeting and transportation meetings.

We closed out the summer with a regional cookout at Regatta Point in Worcester. It was awesome to get together in person!  We have had a great summer and we hope you have too! Happy fall!                                                
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